- KMYA, LLC

| 17200 Chenal Parkway, Suite 300 - 267
| Little Rock, AR 72223

" Phone 501.476.1507

June 12, 2017

Hossein Hashemzadeh

The Federal Communications Commission
Deputy Chief

Video Division

Mass Media Bureau

RE: KWFT-LP Interference Conflict

Dear Hossein:

This letter is to confirm that KMYA, LLC, K33HE (Channel 33)and KRAH-CD (Channel 35) agree
to accept any and all interference created by KWFT-LP as it moves its current STA from the
Vista site to the Beverly Hills site.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

5/%,,7 Y

Larry Morton, President




